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Shipper Name Date Accept/Reject Publish Shipper Comments Response 
EON Sandy 

Crump 
27/02/08 NA Yes We recognise that the file format for 

the .ADN has been agreed but would 
challenge the Implementation Date, 
particularly in light of the fact that the 
SPAA and UNC Modifications have been 
withdrawn.  
We no not feel this change should 
progress until the UNC Modification has 
been approved. 
 
We believe this issue requires further 
discussion at the upcoming UK Link 
Committee meeting 

 

The UNC Modification has 
not been withdrawn for 
User Pays.   

The notification of the 
charge types has been 
provided in advance of 
approval of the UNC 
Modification in order to 
provide Users with as much 
notice as possible. 

 


